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Auditions Set for LMC Production of Fiddler on the Roof 

BENTON TOWNSHIP – The Lake Michigan College Performing Arts Department will hold auditions for its production of Fiddler on the Roof on Wednesday, January 14, and Thursday, January 15, at 7 p.m. Auditions will be held in the Hanson Theatre of the Mendel Center for Arts and Technology on the Napier Avenue Campus. The musical will be produced on March 25, 26, 27, April 2 and 3, at 8 p.m. 

Fiddler on the Roof is based on stories written by Sholem Aleichem. The book is by Joseph Stein with music by Jerry Bock and lyrics by Sheldon Harnick. It takes place in the little Russian village of Anatevka. Tevye, a poor dairyman, tries to instill in his five daughters the traditions of his tight-knit Jewish community in the face of changing social mores and the growing anti-Semitism of Czarist Russia. It is rich in historical and ethnic detail and has touched audiences around the world with its humor, warmth and honesty. Its universal theme of tradition cuts across barriers of race, class, nationality and religion, leaving audiences crying tears of laughter, joy and sadness.

Cast needs include 12 men and 10 women as well as chorus parts. A backstage crew is needed to build and paint the set as well as be involved with sound, lighting, costumes, and properties before and during the show. 

Those interested in being a part of "one of the greatest musical comedies ever" should come to the audition dressed comfortably and ready to sing, dance and read. Those interested in backstage work need only to complete an audition sheet. 

For more information, contact the director, Kevin Wurz, at 269-927-8627.
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